
MONROVIA TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE                           THURSDAY, MARCH 17, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
REGULAR TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Monrovia Traffic Safety Committee that was regularly 
scheduled for Thursday, March 17, 2022, has been cancelled. A Special Meeting of the Traffic Safety 
Committee has been scheduled for March 24, 2022, and will be noticed separately in accordance with 
State law.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Monrovia Traffic Safety Committee is scheduled for 
Thursday, April 21, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. in the Public Works Training Room located at 600 South 
Mountain Avenue, Monrovia, California. 
 
For more information, please contact the Monrovia Public Works Department at (626) 932-5575. 
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